
 
BRIEFING MEETING FOR NRF CALL FOR PROPOSALS FOR 

2022/23  
THUTHUKA AND BLACK ACADEMICS ADVANCEMENT 

PROGRAMME  
On 15 March 2022, the NRF announced the Call for Proposals for 2022/23, including 
the call for Thuthuka and the Black Academics Advancement Programme (BAAP) 
funding, for Emerging Researchers for the 2023 academic year. All Framework and 
Funding and Application Guide documents as well as the General Application Guide 
2023, are available on the NRF website at https://www.nrf.ac.za/nrf-for-
researchers/funding/. Applications must be submitted electronically on the NRF 
Connect platform at https://nrfconnect.nrf.ac.za/.  

The NRF will be hosting a virtual briefing meeting on the Zoom platform, focusing on 
the application requirements and on the application and review process for these two 
funding opportunities. Questions may be posed in real-time during the meeting using 
the chat box on the Zoom platform. The target audience for the briefing meeting is:  

�. Research Directors;  
�. Institutional Designated Authorities (DAs); and  
�. Potential applicants.  

The information meeting will take place on 08 April 2022 from 10:00 to12:00.  
Kindly follow the link below to join the virtual briefing:  
https://zoom.us/j/96700868282?pwd=VFltOFlxeFVYK2tLcHowU1lMa0VYZz09  
Meeting ID: 967 0086 8282  
Passcode: 168179  
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